
What we are covering this term: 
Literacy 
This term we will be encouraging the children to become 
more independent in their writing, focusing on spelling 
common words correctly and using correct punctuation. 
They will be reading a variety of texts linked to our topic 
and focusing on developing their comprehension skills.  
Children will be learning to sequence sentences to form a 
short narrative.  
 
Numeracy 
Counting within 100 and in steps of 
 2, 5 and 10 both backwards and forwards.  
Children will be introduced to division and finding halves 
and quarters of shapes and numbers. 
The children will further understand their understanding 
of measures including capacity.  
 
Science: Finding out all about growing things, and the 
conditions needed for growth.  
Other subjects: This term in history, we will be learning 
about the fossil hunter Mary Anning. In Geography, we 
will be locating the North and South Poles on a world 
map. We will be making models of dinosaurs and 
penguins. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Summer Term, Year 1   
2018 - 2019 

Term Dates 
Tuesday 23rd April - Friday 21st June 

Half term- Monday 27th May- Friday 31st May 
 

Bank Holiday– Monday 6th May 



 

Welcome to Year 1 
 

The members of our teaching team are: 
 Phase Leader:   Mrs Rutter 
 
 Class teachers:   Mrs Large 
                                Mrs Jobson 
                                    Mrs Lawson-Perfect           
 Support staff:                                    
                                    Mrs Robson-Bain 
                 Ms Rafiq 
                                    Ms Akhtar 
 
                                 
 

 

Organisation 

 Doors open at 8:45am and close at 8:55am. 

 Late arrivals must report to the office. 

 Lunch time is from 12pm until 1pm  

 Home time is at 3:15pm when children are 

collected from the classroom. 

 P.E. Day is Thursday. Children will wear their 

school P.E. t-shirts.  Please provide leggings, shorts 

or tracksuit bottoms and trainers or sandshoes for 

your child to wear. Children should not wear 

jewellery. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Year One LJ/HLP trip to Hancock Museum- 9th May 

Year One CL trip to Hancock Museum- 16th May 

Week beginning 10th June– Phonic Screening Assessment 

 

 

Homework 
 

Your child will be given homework every 
week. Please help them to complete and 
return it to school. 
 
Children should bring their reading and 
homework folders on Monday.  

Reading 
 

Please support your child with reading and 
listen to them read regularly at home as this 
will really help develop their confidence and 
fluency.  


